



(406) 455-8450 Fax (406) 727-0005

December 20, 2012

Mr. William "Bill" Roberts 1116 4th Avenue North Great Falls, MT 59401

Dear Mr. Roberts:

On behalf of the City Commission, I would like to thank you for serving on the Great Falls Planning Advisory Board for the past seven and one-half years. We recognize and appreciate the time and effort you have put into this Board. You have made a generous contribution to our community through your professionalism and commitment. The City Commission recently appointed Sophia Sparklin and Mark Striepe to fill the vacancies.

Again, thanks for generously giving your time and expertise to our community.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Winters

Mayor

iat

cc: Great Falls Planning Advisory Board





(406) 455-8450 Fax (406) 727-0005

December 20, 2012

Mr. John Harding 901 6th Street South Great Falls, MT 59405

Dear Mr. Harding:

On behalf of the City Commission, I would like to thank you for serving on the Great Falls Planning Advisory Board for the past seven and one-half years. We recognize and appreciate the time and effort you have put into this Board. You have made a generous contribution to our community through your professionalism and commitment. The City Commission recently appointed Sophia Sparklin and Mark Striepe to fill the vacancies.

Again, thanks for generously giving your time and expertise to our community.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Winters

Mayor

iat

cc: Great Falls Planning Advisory Board





(406) 455-8450 Fax (406) 727-0005

December 19, 2012

Mr. J. Scot Davis 2700 Big Ranch Road Great Falls, MT 59404

Dear Mr. Davis:

At its meeting on December 18, 2012, the City Commission reappointed you to the Great Falls Planning Advisory Board for a three-year term, through December 31, 2015.

On behalf of the City Commission and the entire staff, thank you for your past service, and we look forward to our continued work with you.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mike Haynes at 455-8433, or myself.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Winters

Mayor

jat

c: Great Falls Planning Advisory Board





(406) 455-8450 Fax (406) 727-0005

December 19, 2012

Ms. Sophia Sparklin 1812 32nd St. S. Great Falls. MT 59405

Dear Ms. Sparklin:

At its meeting on December 18, 2012, the City Commission appointed you to the Great Falls Planning Advisory Board for a three-year term through December 31, 2015.

The Great Falls Planning Advisory Board meets on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month at 3:00 p.m. I know you will find your work on this Board very challenging and rewarding. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mike Haynes at 455-8433 or myself.

On behalf of the City Commission and the entire staff, I wish to welcome you as a member of the Great Falls Planning Advisory Board, and we look forward to working with you.

Also, a Board and Commission Handbook is enclosed. Please review it at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Winters

Michaelf. Wintons

Mayor

jat

Enclosure

c: Great Falls Planning Advisory Board





(406) 455-8450 Fax (406) 727-0005

December 19, 2012

Mr. Mark Striepe 2214 Alder Dr. Great Falls. MT 59404

Dear Mr. Striepe:

At its meeting on December 18, 2012, the City Commission appointed you to the Great Falls Planning Advisory Board for a three-year term through December 31, 2015.

The Great Falls Planning Advisory Board meets on the 2nd and 4th Tuesdays of each month at 3:00 p.m. I know you will find your work on this Board very challenging and rewarding. Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Mike Haynes at 455-8433 or myself.

On behalf of the City Commission and the entire staff, I wish to welcome you as a member of the Great Falls Planning Advisory Board, and we look forward to working with you.

Also, a Board and Commission Handbook is enclosed. Please review it at your convenience.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Winters

Michaelf. Wintons

Mayor

iat

Enclosure

c: Great Falls Planning Advisory Board